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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

 

 

         11
th

 October 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Family Photographs – Tuesday 22
nd

 November 2016 

 

Ashley Wood Studios who produce our school photos will be offering family photo 

sessions at the school on Tuesday 22
nd

 November 2016. 

 

They will be starting at 3.30pm and available for a couple of hours. If you would like 

them to take a photo(s) of your child(ren) or as a family, please pop into the office 

or phone us and we can allocate you a time slot on that day. 

 

Each child’s photo takes approximately 5 minutes, so if you have more than one child 

and/or wish to have a family photo, then this would be 5 minutes per child plus 5 

minutes for the family photo.  

 

The photographs will be taken in the school hall.   The photographer recommends that 

you wear either pastel or darker shades of clothing - NOT white - as the background 

will be white.  (You may be asked to remove your shoes.) 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
 


